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I oppose this SB 803 bill, it will financially impact all Oregonian, and cause hardships 

on already strapped Oregonian, its not reasonable to rely only one one form of 

energy, electricity is already too hight for most. If this goes thru more people will 

leave this state for less expensive and less regulation, especially business's.  

If your confused about the facts of just one form of energy, you need to find out about 

it 


